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I sent the following through the PUCO Contact / Comment page (Submission 107560), but will 
also do here to make sure I'm heard. 

Re Case 16-0253-GA-BTX I have reviewed details of this case proposing to site a large, high 
pressure gas pipeline through the Kenwood / Blue Ash area. It seems all proposed routes go 
through heavily residential and commercial areas - at least one close to our property. Given the size 
and right of way requirements, it seems that such a project belongs only In a rural, or possibly 
heavily industrial, area. I understand that Duke wants us to trust them regarding preservation and 
safety issues. Honestly, I do not. Such an engineering project always comes with risk, and in a 
heavily populated area as proposed, one mistake could cause a major disaster! This project as 
proposed makes no sense. Please stop it! 

Regards, 
Dick Russell 
8379 Frane Ln 
Cincinnati, OH 45236 
5137911812 
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